
President’s Message


Hi San Carlos 4-Hers!


This month, our club's focus is on charity — a fancy 
way of saying "helping other people". You can bring a 
new, unwrapped toy to donate to children in need, or 
travel size (small enough to fit in a backpack) 
toiletries to donate to homeless people. Small 
gestures of kindness, like the donations from our 
club, can make a big difference in someone's life!


For our meeting activity, we will be making greeting 
cards to give to senior citizens in the San Carlos 
community; feel free to include a holiday- or winter-
themed message. 4-Hers who attend the caroling 
event in December will deliver the cards. I hope 
everyone has a blast!


~Annika


NOVEMBER THEME: Bring a toy or 
toiletries to donate!
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Upcoming Club Events


New Member Breakfast

Saturday Nov 12, 10am 

San Carlos Library


4-H County Day of Service

Sunday Nov 13, 1-4pm 

San Carlos Library


General Meeting

Tuesday, November 15, 7pm

Clifford School MUR


Holiday Caroling

December 6th, 6:00pm

Carlmont Gardens, 2140 Carlmont Drive, 
Belmont


Winter Craft Fair

December 11 10:00am to 1:00pm

San Bruno 4H Farm 


General Meeting

Tuesday, December 13, 7pm

Clifford School


http://sancarlos4h.org


Interested in showing livestock at the County Fair? 

On November 9th there was a mandatory informational meeting. Included in the meeting there was 
information about filling out the County Farm Use Request form, due 11/15/22. If you missed the 
meeting, but are still interested in showing livestock, please contact Farm Manager Kathleen Murray at 
cykat95@yahoo.com. 


First Annual 4H Winter Craft Fair
This is a county wide fund raiser. You are all invited, so please come.
We have been busy making magnets and Sugar Scrubs for the Craft Fair. Our next project will be 
making dog treats.
We are selling all of this at the Winter Craft Fair on December 11 from 10am to 1pm at the San Bruno 
4H Farm, the other clubs in our county will also be selling crafts. 

Along with crafts from the different clubs, there will be Wreath making, Gift wrapping, and a fairy house. 
You can also see San Bruno’s Farm (maybe they may have some animals there).
We hope you all can make it to the craft fair and help support your our own 4H club along with the 
awesome work these 4Hers have been doing.


    


4 H 4 Service 
As a follow up to the announcement at the last meeting, 4 H for Service is collecting materials for St. 
Anthony’s. The 4 H 4 Service participants will be assembling the kits. 
Here is the sign up genius to use if you can contribute toiletries. You can purchase these at the 
pharmacy, on Amazon, etc. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F49AEAF22A4FC1-toiletries 
Here is more information about our collection if you are interested in learning more. If you have any 
questions, please ask Stacy Wenzel. stacyswenzel@gmail.com  


Lawn Signs

Hello Everyone,

I am rounding up the last of the 4-H lawn signs so we can use them again next year.

Thank you to those of you who have already returned your signs.

Please email me regarding which of these methods will work for you:

1) Bringing them to the November 15 general meeting.

2) Dropping them off on my porch (2690 San Carlos Avenue, San Carlos)

3) Having me swing by to pick them up at your house

My email address is EllenHohbachScheetz@gmail.com. My cell phone is below.

Thank you for your work in spreading the word about our great 4-H Club!

Ellen

(650) 722-1028

Holiday Caroling, December 6th
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We will be practicing the songs from 6 to 6:15 p.m. Singing will start "officially" at 6:15 p.m.
We will be singing outside, so please dress warmly. If umbrellas are needed that day, please 
bring one. (We are singing outside as that keeps the residents safe. They still are not able to 
allow groups inside.)
Please dress in whatever expresses "holiday" to you so our group 
looks festive.
For those of you in the Leadership project, you can leave right after 
caroling for your meeting. We scheduled it, so you can do both. 

Newsletter Articles

Every 4-H member is encouraged to write articles for the newsletter. Writing a newsletter article is a 
great way for youth to get their writing, illustrations, or photos published! Articles do not have to be very 
long, they can be anywhere from a few sentences to a few paragraphs. Younger members who can’t 
write an article on their own can tell their parents what to write and submit a drawing that goes with the 
article. Adding pictures and drawings is a great way to make your article more interesting. A newsletter 
article can be about anything 4-H related. You can write about something you did at the last General 
Meeting, your last project meeting, or a 4-H event you attended. Once you have written your article you 
can send them to sceh4hnewsletter@googlegroups.com. Make sure to be creative and have fun with 
your articles! If you have any further questions please feel free to ask.
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County Day of Service



The county day of service will take place this year on November 13 from 1-3 at 
the San Carlos Library. This is a fun event that allows members to participate 
in a variety of service projects. Each club in the county will have a station 
where they will walk participants through a project. Our club will be 
represented by the 4-H 4 service project and will be working on creating bags 
from used t-shirts to give to people with food insecurity in San Francisco. If 
you attend please remember to bring a used t-shirt and toiletries to help in our 
project. 


Thanks,


Fynn


County and Regional 4-H Calendar Events

San Mateo County Day Of Service Info link      Sunday, November 13, 1:00-3:00pm, San Carlos Library

County 4-H Council Meeting  And Awards Ceremony              November 28, 2022 6:30 - 8pm, in person

County Farm Committee meeting                                                                November 29th, 7-8pm Zoom                 
	 	 	 

Do you want to learn about 4-H at the county level?

For a complete list of events, visit the 4-H County Web site calendar page


Next Newsletter Deadline: December 2nd Send articles and photos to 
sceh4hnewsletter@googlegroups.com Thank you!


Club Officers

Co-Presidents - Annika Larson, Hayley 
Murray-Houston 

VP of Program - Adele Enthoven 

VP of Membership - Kian Badiei

Recording Secretary - Nick Damon

Correspondence Secretary - Mikaela 
Wenzel

Attendance Secretary - Maggie Forrest 

Treasurer - Millie Garrett 

Junior Farm Boss- Alex Becker 

Junior Farm Manager - Tia Chan 

Newsletter Editor - Adele Enthoven

Recreation Co-Leaders - Fynn Miller-
Bowen, Tammy Powell 

Sergeant at Arms - Sophia Redkey

Club Officers cont.

Community Service and Civic 
Engagement - open 

Healthy Living - open

Historian - open

Membership - open

Photographer - open

Reporter - open

Community Leaders

Missy Damon 

Amy Miller 

sceh_community_leaders@googlegro
ups.com

Club Newsletter Mentor - 
Shelley Nelson 
shelleybnelson@gmail.com

Farm Manager - 
Kathleen Murray 
cykat95@yahoo.com

Farm Boss - Daniel Hecht 
danielhecht@outlook.com

Projects Coordinators - 
Katie Goetz and Melissa 
Primiano 
scehprojects@gmail.com 

Webmaster - Robert Lewit 
robert.lewit@gmail.com
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